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February 17, 2016

Dear Frogtown Rondo Partners:

Unfortunately, Andy Barnett has decided to end his service as the coordinating
consultant for the Frogtown Rondo Home Fund in order to pursue a new
position. Beginning in March, he will be returning to his home state of North
Carolina to serve as the Executive Director of Asheville Area Habitat for
Humanity.

We appreciate Andy’s leadership over the last three years. He brought a wealth
of knowledge and passion to this work and effectively managed the many
relationships needed to make our collaboration effective. We wish him great
success in his new role!

The Family Housing Fund remains committed to supporting the City of St. Paul in
enriching the quality of life in the Frogtown and Rondo neighborhoods by
connecting and enhancing housing resources and activities. Just last week, the
Family Housing Fund’s board of directors approved funding for operating
support for the Frogtown Rondo Home Fund for 2016 which included the
coordinating consultant. We intend to begin the search for a new coordinating
consultant shortly to allow a smooth transition and maintain momentum on
critical projects.

And | look forward to meeting you at my first meeting of the Frogtown Rondo
Home Fund Partners meeting on March 24!

President



